
SAYREVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

ANNUAL AHERA MANAGEMENT PLAN ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 Under the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) and in compliance with 
Federal Rules and Regulations 40 CFR (Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools), the 
SAYREVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION maintains a complete updated copy of an “AHERA 
Management Plan” for each facility under its administrative control.  This includes the most recent 
three year reinspection and six month periodic surveillance reports. 
 
 The AHERA Management Plan is available for review in the Administration Office during 
normal school hours. 
 
 Management International, in its capacity as Designated Person, Inspector, Management 
Planner, Engineer and Consultant to the SAYREVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION, has advised 
the BOARD that it is “in complete compliance with AHERA regulations and meets the General 
Local Education Agency responsibilities as outlined in Section 763.84 of 40 CFR Part 763 
Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools.” 
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